


From: licensing 
Sent: 20 January 2025 09:02
To: Cllr Janet Gardner ; Cllr Peter Curling ; Cllr Raju Sansarpuri 
Subject: Late night refreshment application - MCDONALDS HAYES

Dear Councillors,
LICENSING ACT 2003
As consultees to the licensing process, please be advised that this department has
received an application for a new late night refreshments licence for the following
premises:
MCDONALDS RESTAURANT
22/24 STATION ROAD
HAYES
UB34DA
The application and plan are attached for your review. Please note the timings on the
application.
The consultation period will end on February 14th 2025 and any relevant representations
to this application must be received by this date.
We are unable to accept any representations received after this date or any
representations that are not relevant.
Relevant representations need to relate to the one or more of the four licensing objectives,
which are:
· Crime and disorder



· Prevention of children from harm
· Public safety
· Prevention of public nuisance.
Please contact the Licensing Service for further information on 01895 277433 or
licensing@hillingdon.gov.uk
Regards
Mark Rose
Licensing
London Borough of Hillingdon
Civic Centre
High Street
Uxbridge
UB8 1UW




